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Is proud to announce the introduction of 

our new inspector, Bernardo Hurtado! 

Bernardo is a Mendocino county 

native, born and raised on the 

Mendocino Coast.  

He spent 5 years prior in the 

carpentry/ construction field before 

coming to work for us as a 

journeyman carpenter.  

You may recognize him as a full 

time part of our crew for the past 

year and a half. 

Bernardo has had the opportunity 

to learn all aspects of the industry 

and is now eager and ready to 

meet your needs. 

¡Se, Habla Español! 

 

 


